
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Tahoe Derby Dames is in search of an indoor
space of approximately 5,000 square feet for
the team’s evening practices during the months
of November, December and January. The Dames
first bout of the 2011 season is in March.
Contact tahoederbydames@sbcglobal.net.

• Mountain bike riders from around the Lake Tahoe Basin will
convene  Nov.  5  from  6-8pm  at  South  Lake  Tahoe  Parks  &
Recreation Department, 1180 Rufus Allen Blvd., Cedar Room, to
discuss how to proceed in forming a single regional club or a
couple clubs representing each area in the basin.

• For $50 find out Nov. 18 who won the Lake Tahoe South Shore
Chamber of Commerce’s Blue Ribbon awards. Lunch included. Call
(775) 588.1728 by Nov. 10 to reserve a seat.

• Harveys Lake Tahoe will host the World Series of Poker Nov.
11-23.

• Bilingual Story Time at the South Lake Tahoe branch library
on Nov. 6 at 11am. Hear stories, do crafts, play alphabet
bingo, and learn a few words in Spanish.
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